
Fairbarn Electric Inc. Response to COVID-19 Pandemic 

 
To our Valued  Customers,  

The health and safety of our customers, employees, subcontractors, ESA partners and suppliers is 
of the utmost priority to Fairbarn Electric Inc. at all times.  During the Covid-19 pandemic the 
policies and procedures of the Fairbarn Electric Inc. Pandemic Preparedness Plan will be 
communicated, evaluated, and adjusted as required in order to prevent the spread of Covid-19. 

As the Coronavirus (COVID-19) continues to spread, we are closely monitoring and following the 
guidelines issued by all levels of government.   Currently we are available to assist clients within the 
essential services sector with respect to construction, water/Sewer operations, power supply and the gas 
industry. 

Please take the time to review the Fairbarn Electric Inc Pandemic Preparedness Plan.  The plan 
has been recently revised within our Health and Safety Manuel to include the current Covid-19 
pandemic.  The Pandemic Preparedness Plan is available on our website 
http://www.fairbarnelectricnorthbay.ca. 

Fairbarn Electric Inc. appreciates your loyalty and wishes you good health during this difficult 
time. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 705-497-0642. 

Regards, 

Jerry Fairbarn 

Jerry Fairbarn 
President 
Fairbarn Electric Inc. 
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